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From: Travis Siewert
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 12:08:04 PM
To: Mark Hite
Cc: Ralph Ashworth
Subject: RE: Long-term financial forecast for the rating agencies
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Should be fine.

Travis Siewert, CPA, CMA

Big Rivers Electric

201 Third Street

P.O. Box 24

Henderson, KY 42419-0024

(270) 844-6160

From: Mark Hite
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 11:08 AM
To: Travis Siewert
Cc: Ralph Ashworth
Subject: Long-term financial forecast for the rating agencies

Can we target end of April 2012 to send the long-term financial forecast to the rating
agencies? Am thinking it should be based upon the ECP Build Case, with whatever
revisions are appropriate. For example, the CoBank/CFC/RUS refinancing/financing
details.

Thanks,

Mark
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Mark A. Hite, CPA

VP Accounting & Interim CFO

Big Rivers Electric Corporation

201 Third St.

Henderson, KY 42420

270-827-2561 (corporate)

270-844-6149 (office)

270-577-6815 (mobile)

812-853-0405 (home)

mhite@bigrivers.com


